BOARD of SUPERVISORS

City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco 94102-4689
Tel. No 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TTD/TTY No. 5545227

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Supervisors of the City and
County of San Francisco will hold a public hearing to consider the following proposal
and said public hearing will be held as follows, at which time all interested parties may
attend and be heard:

Date:
Time:

Location:

Subject:

~ Tuesday, April 9, 2013

3:00 p.m.

Legislative Chamber, Room 250 located at City Hall, 1 Dr.
Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102

File No. 130213. Hearing of persons interested in or objecting
to the decision of the Planning Department’s determination
dated October 18, 2012, that a project located at 611 Buena
Vista West Avenue, Assessor’s Block No. 2603, Lot No. 004.
(Building Permit Application No. 2011.05.04.5332) is exempt
from environmental review under the California
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The proposed work
involves a vertical addition to an existing single-family house
within an RH-3 (Residential, House, Three-Family) Zoning
District and a 40-X Height and Bulk District. (District 8)
(Appellants: Susan Brandt-Hawley, on behalf of the Buena
Vista Historical Preservation Association, Jim and Georgia
Cox, Bill Gheen, Kristy and Matt Leffers, Jon and Pam
Shields, and Tim Stewart and Sue Rugtiv) (Filed February 25,
2013).

Pursuant to Government Code Section 65009, the following notice is hereby
given: if you challenge, in court, the general plan amendments or planning code and
zoning map amendments described above, you may be limited to raising only those
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in
written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public

hearing.

In accordance with Section 67.7-1 of the San Francisco Administrative Code,
persons who are unable to attend the hearing on these matters may submit written
comments to the City prior to the time the hearing begins. These comments will be



made part of the official record in these matters, and shall be brought to the attention of
the Board of Supervisors. Written comments should be addressed to Angela Calvillo,
Clerk of the Board, Room 244, City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San
Francisco, CA 94102. Information relating to this matter is available in the Office of the
Clerk of the Board and agenda information will be available for public review on

Thursday, April 4, 2013.
| S 08D
Angela Calvillo |

Clerk of the Board

DATED: March 27, 2013
MAILED/POSTED: March 29, 2013



